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Cash Not Care Jul 01 2022 Mo Stewart is a former healthcare professional, a
disabled female veteran and an independent researcher. This book is the
culmination of six years of self-funded research and the evidence exposes
the influence of corporate America, since 1992, with the future welfare
reforms of the UK. The impact of the enforced austerity measures of the UK
government is identified, as they negatively affect the welfare and the
survival of the chronically sick and disabled population in receipt of
welfare benefits when unfit to work. The research has informed welfare
reform debates in the House of Lords and the House of Commons since 2011 and
contributed to the evidence used by the United Nations to investigate the UK
government for breaches of the Human Rights of sick and disabled people.
Endorsed by the disabled community and by academics, the research has
identified the adoption of lethal social policies, copied from American
social security policies, and linked to the death of thousands of the most

vulnerable of all, as the UK welfare state is systematically demolished as
all planned over thirty years ago by a previous Conservative government.
The Digital Humanities Jul 29 2019 The digital humanities in academic
institutions, and libraries in particular, have exploded in recent years.
Librarians are constantly developing their management and technological
skills and increasing their knowledge base. As they continue to embed
themselves in the scholarly conversations on campus, the challenges facing
subject/liaison librarians, technical service librarians, and library
administrators are many. This comprehensive volume highlights the wide
variety of theoretical issues discussed, initiatives pursued, and projects
implemented by academic librarians. Many of the chapters deal with digital
humanities pedagogy—planning and conducting training workshops, institutes,
semester-long courses, embedded librarian instruction, and instructional
assessment—with some chapters focusing specifically on applications of the
“ACRL Framework for Information Literacy for Higher Education.” The authors
also explore a wide variety of other topics, including the emotional labor
of librarians; the challenges of transforming static traditional collections
into dynamic, user-centered, digital projects; conceptualizing and creating
models of collaboration; digital publishing; and developing and planning
projects including improving one’s own project management skills. This
collection effectively illustrates how librarians are enabling themselves
through active research partnerships in an ever-changing scholarly
environment. This book was originally published as a special triple issue of
the journal College & Undergraduate Libraries.
Green Schools Globally Dec 14 2020 This book brings together stories of the
green schools movement ((Eco Schools, Enviroschools, Green Schools,
Sustainable Schools, ResourceSmart Schools etc) in several countries around
the world, with a focus on the impact of the movement on the development and
implementation of education for sustainable development in each of the
countries. In particular, each story will explain the history of the
movement per country, its current status, achievements, obstacles and
broader impact. There have been a number of evaluations of these school
movements at a national or more local level, and numerous articles and
chapters have been published on aspects of these schools’ activities, but to
date these have not been brought together in a single volume that focuses
attention on the impact of the movement on education for sustainable
development in each country. This is the purpose of this volume. The green
schools movement focuses on a whole school approach which aims to include
everyone (students, teachers and the local community), to improve school
environments, including resource usage and the environmental footprint of
the school, to motivate students to take on environmental problems and seek
resolutions particularly at a local level but also thinking globally, and to
improve students' attitudes and behaviours as part of developing a
sustainable mind set.
Against International Relations Norms Aug 02 2022 This volume uses the
concept of ‘norms’ to initiate a long overdue conversation between the
constructivist and postcolonial scholarships on how to appraise the ordering
processes of international politics. Drawing together insights from a broad
range of scholars, it evaluates what it means to theorise international
politics from a postcolonial perspective, understood not as a unified body

of thought or a new ‘-ism’ for IR, but as a ‘situated perspective’ offering
ex-centred, post-Eurocentric sites for practices of situated critique.
Through in-depth engagements with the norms constructivist scholarship, the
contributors expose the theoretical, epistemological and practical erasures
that have been implicitly effected by the uncritical adoption of ‘norms’ as
the dominant lens for analysing the ideational dynamics of international
politics. They show how these are often the very erasures that sustained the
workings of colonisation in the first place, whose uneven power relations
are thereby further sustained by the study of international politics. The
volume makes the case for shifting from a static analysis of ‘norms’ to a
dynamic and deeply historical understanding of the drawing of the initial
line between the ‘normal’ and the ‘abnormal’ that served to exclude from
focus the 'strange' and the unfamiliar that were necessarily brought into
play in the encounters between the West and the rest of the world. A timely
intervention, it will be of great interest to students and scholars of
international relations, international relations theory and postcolonial
scholarship.
Partition Jun 27 2019 The dark legacies of partition have cast a long
shadow on the lives of people of India, Pakistan and Bangladesh. The borders
that were drawn in 1947, and redrawn in 1971, divided not only nations and
histories but also families and friends. The essays in this volume explore
new ground in Partition research, looking into areas such as art,
literature, migration, and notions of ‘foreignness’ and ‘belonging’. It
brings focus to hitherto unaddressed areas of partition such as the
northeast and Ladakh.
South Asian Borderlands Oct 31 2019 New perspectives on the historical,
temporal and affective dimensions of borderlands and how they manifest in
historical and contemporary experiences.
To Rule the Waves Jul 09 2020 From a brilliant Brookings Institution
expert, an “important” (The Wall Street Journal) and “penetrating historical
and political study” (Nature) of the critical role that oceans play in the
daily struggle for global power, in the bestselling tradition of Robert
Kaplan’s The Revenge of Geography. For centuries, oceans were the chessboard
on which empires battled for supremacy. But in the nuclear age, air power
and missile systems dominated our worries about security, and for the United
States, the economy was largely driven by domestic production, with trucking
and railways that crisscrossed the continent serving as the primary modes of
commercial transit. All that has changed, as nine-tenths of global commerce
and the bulk of energy trade is today linked to sea-based flows. A brightly
painted forty-foot steel shipping container loaded in Asia with twenty tons
of goods may arrive literally anywhere else in the world; how that really
happens and who actually profits from it show that the struggle for power on
the seas is a critical issue today. Now, in vivid, closely observed prose,
Bruce Jones conducts us on a fascinating voyage through the great modern
ports and naval bases—from the vast container ports of Hong Kong and
Shanghai to the vital naval base of the American Seventh Fleet in Hawaii to
the sophisticated security arrangements in the Port of New York. Along the
way, the book illustrates how global commerce works, that we are amidst a
global naval arms race, and why the oceans are so crucial to America’s
standing going forward. As Jones reveals, the three great geopolitical

struggles of our time—for military power, for economic dominance, and over
our changing climate—are playing out atop, within, and below the world’s
oceans. The essential question, he shows, is this: who will rule the waves
and set the terms of the world to come?
Designing Peace Mar 29 2022 Designing Peace examines how institutional
innovation impacts peace building in divided societies. Drawing on examples
from Bosnia, South Africa, and Northern Ireland, the book demonstrates how
institutional lessons from elsewhere could be applied to future negotiations
in Cyprus and its broader region.
De weg naar onvrijheid May 19 2021 Timothy Snyder schetst in De weg naar
onvrijheid de contouren van een nieuwe wereldorde. Na de val van de Muur
kwam de Koude Oorlog in 1990 definitief ten einde. Over de hele linie werd
er geloofd dat de liberale democratie wereldwijd zou zegevieren. Dat bleek
echter misplaatst te zijn. Met de ontwikkeling van een politiek systeem
waarin fascistische ideeën gebruikt worden om de macht van de rijken te
bestendigen heeft Vladimir Poetin het autoritarisme in Rusland
teruggebracht. De opkomst van het populisme, de Brexit en de verkiezing van
Donald Trump hebben de kwetsbaarheid van de westerse samenleving en de
wankele fundamenten van de democratie genadeloos blootgelegd. In De weg naar
onvrijheid onderzoekt Snyder de bedreigingen voor onze democratie en
analyseert hij de oorzaken ervan. Hij laat zien hoe we de kernwaarden van
onze manier van leven beter kunnen begrijpen en hij biedt verheldering in
deze tijd van grote onzekerheid.
Globalization, International Spillovers and Sectoral Changes Jan 27 2022 As
a consequence of globalization, news, ideas and knowledge are moving quickly
across national borders and generating international spillovers. So too,
however, are economic and financial crises. Combining a variety of methods,
concepts and interdisciplinary approaches, this book provides an in-depth
examination of these structural changes and their impact. Assessing the
implications of globalization for businesses and sectors, chapters focus on
the interdependencies between different economic and political layers, and
explore topics such as human capital, creativity, innovation, networks and
collaboration.
Safety and Human Resource Law for the Safety Professional Aug 22 2021 The
purpose of this text to provide a "one stop" source for safety professionals
to acquire a general knowledge regarding not only the OSH Act but also laws
and standards which impact the safety profession on a daily basis. The
safety professional today does not work in a vacuum and decision-making can
be impacted by a myriad of other laws. This new book will be the safety
professional’s "go to" text to acquire a quick understanding of the
particular law potentially impacting his/her daily activities. Features
Includes safety laws as well as human resource laws Presents new OSHA
whistleblower actions Encompasses updated contractor requirement under Wage
and Hour laws Covers new NLRA decisions and actions Addresses e-commerce and
social media issues involving the safety function
Moscow under Construction Oct 24 2021 Moscow under Construction explores
the growth of place-based opposition to destructive redevelopment practices
in Moscow and the consequent changes in city’s governance regime. The groups
of citizens discussed in this study have struggled to defend homes,
neighborhoods, heritage buildings, and historic districts, and in the

process they’ve built up civil society and advanced democratization.
Heritage preservationists and other aggrieved Muscovites have organized
themselves into “initiative groups” and “social associations” to protect
specific places in the city and to influence the planning process, and these
place-defenders have become more confident and capable as citizens. Their
activities also have caused Moscow’s city government to shift along the
political spectrum away from highly authoritarian and opaque habits of
ruling toward a more open and collaborative governance regime.
Debates in Primary Education Nov 05 2022 This powerful text encourages both
pre-service and established teachers, as well as teacher educators, to
engage with contemporary debates in primary education. Promoting a critical
approach, the chapters explore a wide range of key themes including the
importance of values in primary education and the imperative for a
curriculum which embraces the whole range of available subjects. At the same
time, the chapters are underpinned by a belief that children should be at
the heart of all the decisions we make and that primary education should
inspire a love of learning, for life. The book aims to support practitioners
to make informed judgements and feel confident to argue their point of view
with deeper theoretical knowledge and understanding, thus increasing teacher
agency and confidence in responding to complex educational and social
dilemmas such as literacy levels and rising mental health concerns. Chapters
encompass both the macro aspects of primary education and more specialised
debates on key topics such as reading, mathematics, languages, early years
education and the use of technology. With annotated further reading and
reflective questions, this key text is essential reading for all those
wanting to develop a better understanding of the issues that shape their
practice including student teachers at both undergraduate and postgraduate
level, practising teachers engaged in continuing professional development
and teacher educators.
Graduate Migration and Regional Development Jan 15 2021 This book aims to
integrate and augment current state-of-the-art knowledge on graduate
migration and its role in local economic development. Comprising the key
scholars working in the field, it draws together an international series of
case studies on graduate migration, a recognised critical component of the
global pool of labour. Each chapter describes empirically founded approaches
to examining the role and characteristics of graduate migration in differing
situational contexts, highlighting issues concerning government policy, data
and methods.
Chinese Cities in the 21st Century Feb 13 2021 This book is an
interdisciplinary examination of China's new urban development model and the
challenges Chinese cities face in the 21st century. China is in the midst of
a historic developmental inflection point, grappling with a significantly
slowing economy, rapidly rising inequality, massive migration, skyrocketing
housing prices, alarming environmental problems, and strong pushback from
the West. In this volume, Western and Chinese scholars in different
disciplines offer the clearest look yet at some of the main challenges China
faces, including domestic and international contexts, the new urban
development model, inclusion and well-being of migrants and their families,
and urban sustainability. This book sheds light on China’s ongoing
development and future directions, and has strong policy implications for

anyone interested in the future of China.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission Issuances Feb 02 2020
Leveraging Urbanization in South Asia May 07 2020 The number of people in
South Asia's cities rose by 130 million between 2000 and 2011--more than the
entire population of Japan. This was linked to an improvement in
productivity and a reduction in the incidence of extreme poverty. But the
region's cities have struggled to cope with the pressure of population
growth on land, housing, infrastructure, basic services, and the
environment. As a result, urbanization in South Asia remains underleveraged
in its ability to deliver widespread improvements in both prosperity and
livability. Leveraging Urbanization in South Asia is about the state of
South Asia's urbanization and the market and policy failures that have taken
the region’s urban areas to where they are today--and the hard policy
actions needed if the region’s cities are to leverage urbanization better.
This publication provides original empirical and diagnostic analysis of
urbanization and related economic trends in the region. It also discusses in
detail the key policy areas, the most fundamental being urban governance and
finance, where actions must be taken to make cities more prosperous and
livable.
Assembling Bus Rapid Transit in the Global South Dec 02 2019 This book
explores the mobile ethnography of Dar es Salaam, where consultants and
politicians have planned and implemented a bus rapid transit (BRT) system
for two decades. It analyses the dual processes of assembling BRT in the
Tanzanian metropolis and establishing BRT as a policy model of and for the
Global South. The book elucidates how policy models are constructed and
circulated around the globe and depicts the processes by which they are
translated between, and materialise within, specific contexts. It presents
the case of BRT to demonstrate how technocrats shape these processes through
persuasive work aimed at disseminating and stabilising this transport model,
and how local actors influence its adaptation in Dar es Salaam. The book
adopts a ‘double mobility’ approach to show how this ethnography follows
travelling consultants, circulating policies and moving buses to explore the
fluidity of the BRT model. Linking key debates in policy mobility studies
and Science and Technology Studies, enriched with postcolonial perspectives
and geographies of transport and infrastructure, it offers new insights into
the technopolitics of planning and implementing infrastructure systems. This
book will appeal to academics and students of human geography, transport
studies, science and technology studies, and African and development studies
interested in the technopolitics of transport planning.
The Routledge Handbook on Crime and International Migration Oct 04 2022 The
Routledge Handbook on Crime and International Migration is concerned with
the various relationships between migration, crime and victimization that
have informed a wide criminological scholarship often driven by some of the
original lines of inquiry of the Chicago School. Historically, migration and
crime came to be the device by which Criminology and cognate fields sought
to tackle issues of race and ethnicity, often in highly problematic ways.
However, in the contemporary period this body of scholarship is inspiring
scholars to produce significant evidence that speaks to some of the biggest
public policy questions and debunks many dominant mythologies around the
criminality of migrants. The Routledge Handbook on Crime and International

Migration is also concerned with the theoretical, empirical and policy knots
found in the relationship between regular and irregular migration, offending
and victimization, the processes and impact of criminalization, and the
changing role of criminal justice systems in the regulation and enforcement
of international mobility and borders. The Handbook is focused on the
migratory ‘fault lines’ between the Global North and Global South, which
have produced new or accelerated sites of state control, constructed
irregular migration as a crime and security problem, and mobilized
ideological and coercive powers usually reserved for criminal or military
threats. Offering a strong international focus and comprehensive coverage of
a wide range of border, criminal justice and migration-related issues, this
book is an important contribution to criminology and migration studies and
will be essential reading for academics, students and practitioners
interested in this field.
Aesthetic Teaching Pedagogies Dec 26 2021 This book presents an assortment
of teaching and assessment strategies appropriate for 21st century learners,
based on the author’s 25 years of teaching experience in private and state
school institutions in the Philippines. It highlights the outcomes-based
assessment of learning; the curriculum basics for arts-based teaching;
learning activities based on the integrated arts for an effective
instructional process; and examples in the teaching of critical thinking,
communication, collaboration, and creativity, known as the Four Cs. While
the monograph focuses on the author’s local context, a plethora of citations
provides clear connections that address learner diversity in recent global
education contexts. The text is a useful guide for students who want to
pursue a degree in teaching, as well as novice and expert teachers,
university professors, and advocates for teaching and learning.
McMaster University, Volume 3: 1957-1987 Nov 24 2021 In 1957, McMaster was
a small Baptist enclave of traditional higher learning on the western
outskirts of Hamilton. Thirty years later it was home to the only nuclear
reactor on a Commonwealth campus and had cultivated a thriving engineering
program and a world-class medical school. In the third volume of the
university's history, James Greenlee illuminates the core ideas, driving
ambitions, and occasionally sharp conflicts that marked this startling
transition. Greenlee offers a tightly focused study of the planning, people,
and events that gave McMaster its distinctive and bold personality. At the
heart of these developments stood President Harry Thode, whose master plan
forged a research-intensive institution of medium size, but one capable of
surpassing the largest institutions in carefully selected fields. Despite
dramatic ups and downs, the remarkable persistence of this model is the key
to understanding modern McMaster. For readers interested in the problems of
mass education in a democratic age, the origins of revolutionary approaches
to medical training, or the tangled relations among a university, its
community, and the province, this volume, like the McMaster leaders it
follows, has a story to tell.
Handbook of the Economics of International Migration May 31 2022 The
economic literature on international migration interests policymakers as
well as academics throughout the social sciences. These volumes, the first
of a new subseries in the Handbooks in Economics, describe and analyze
scholarship created since the inception of serious attention began in the

late 1970s. This literature appears in the general economics journals, in
various field journals in economics (especially, but not exclusively, those
covering labor market and human resource issues), in interdisciplinary
immigration journals, and in papers by economists published in journals
associated with history, sociology, political science, demography, and
linguistics, among others. Covers a range of topics from labor market
outcomes and fiscal consequences to the effects of international migration
on the level and distribution of income – and everything in between.
Encompasses a wide range of topics related to migration and is
multidisciplinary in some aspects, which is crucial on the topic of
migration Appeals to a large community of scholars interested in this topic
and for whom no overviews or summaries exist
Futures: Imagining Socioecological Transformation Apr 05 2020 Futures:
Imagining Socioecological Transformation brings together leading scholars to
explore how we might know, enact, and struggle for, the conjoined social and
ecological transformations we need to achieve just and sustainable futures.
The question of transformation, and how it might be achieved, is explored
across a variety of topics and geographical sites, and through heterodox
analytical and theoretical approaches, in a collective effort to move beyond
a form of critique that hands down judgements, to one that brings new ideas
and new possibilities to life. Chapters are lively and original engagements
with concrete situations that sparkle with creativity. Together, they add up
to an impressive study of how to live, and what to struggle for, in the
complex socioecological landscapes of the Anthropocene. This book was
previously published as a special issue of the Annals of the Association of
American Geographers.
Coast Guards and Ocean Politics in the Arctic Apr 29 2022 This book is
about how coast guards are becoming states’ foremost tool to manage changes
occurring in ocean politics generally, and in the Arctic specifically. It
looks at states’ rights at sea, changes occurring in the Arctic region, how
coast guards are handling issues arising, and how international cooperation
can deal with some of the related challenges.
Films for the Colonies Sep 10 2020 Films for the Colonies examines the
British Government’s use of film across its vast Empire from the 1920s until
widespread independence in the 1960s. Central to this work was the Colonial
Film Unit, which produced, distributed, and, through its network of mobile
cinemas, exhibited instructional and educational films throughout the
British colonies. Using extensive archival research and rarely seen films,
Films for the Colonies provides a new historical perspective on the last
decades of the British Empire. It also offers a fresh exploration of British
and global cinema, charting the emergence and endurance of new forms of
cinema culture from Ghana to Jamaica, Malta to Malaysia. In highlighting the
integral role of film in managing and maintaining a rapidly changing Empire,
Tom Rice offers a compelling and far-reaching account of the media,
propaganda, and the legacies of colonialism.
Dollar Altar Sep 30 2019 Declining Western Development Hinges on Human
Suffering: Developing Countries Cautioned From Copying The Entire Model. The
observations in this book about Capitalism are not in comparison to other
economic models, but on its own merits that need no such comparison to
appreciate. Many have questioned the fairness and the skewedness of wealth

distribution in Capitalism, but have been dismissed by the so called winners
when they say, ”it’s the best that we have.” On this I would say, if you
were stranded in sea it would be imprudent to quench your thirst with the
best there is. You should focus on how to make the best available water safe
to drink. The best we have does not mean that it’s the best there can ever
be. The debate about some Capitalism failures always becomes divisive as
most people think that the remedy is socialistic and communism-like and cold
war hangovers don’t help.
Urban Geopolitics Sep 03 2022 In the last decade a new wave of urban
research has emerged, putting comparative perspectives back on the urban
studies agenda. However, this research is frequently based on similar case
studies on a few selected cities in America and Europe and all too often
focus on the abstract city level with marginal attention given to particular
local contexts. Moving away from loosely defined urban theories and
contexts, this book argues it is time to start learning from and compare
across different ‘contested cities’. It questions the long-standing Eurocentric academic knowledge production that is prevalent in urban studies and
planning research. This book brings together a diverse range of
international case studies from Latin America, South and South East Asia,
Eastern Europe, Africa and the Middle East to offer an in-depth
understanding of the worldwide contested nature of cities in a wide range of
local contexts. It suggests an urban ontology that moves beyond the urban
‘West’ and ‘North’ as well as adding a comparative-relational understanding
of the contested nature that ‘Southern’ cities are developing. This timely
contribution is essential reading for those working in the fields of human
geography, urban studies, planning, politics, area studies and sociology.
Life of Permafrost Mar 05 2020 By tracing the English word permafrost back
to its Russian roots, this unique intellectual history uncovers the
multiple, contested meanings of permafrost as a scientific idea and
environmental phenomenon.
The Triumph of Improvisation Jul 21 2021 In The Triumph of Improvisation,
James Graham Wilson takes a long view of the end of the Cold War, from the
Soviet invasion of Afghanistan in December 1979 to Operation Desert Storm in
January 1991. Drawing on deep archival research and recently declassified
papers, Wilson argues that adaptation, improvisation, and engagement by
individuals in positions of power ended the specter of a nuclear holocaust.
Amid ambivalence and uncertainty, Mikhail Gorbachev, Ronald Reagan, George
Shultz, and George H. W. Bush—and a host of other actors—engaged with
adversaries and adapted to a rapidly changing international environment and
information age in which global capitalism recovered as command economies
failed. Eschewing the notion of a coherent grand strategy to end the Cold
War, Wilson paints a vivid portrait of how leaders made choices; some made
poor choices while others reacted prudently, imaginatively, and courageously
to events they did not foresee. A book about the burdens of responsibility,
the obstacles of domestic politics, and the human qualities of leadership,
The Triumph of Improvisation concludes with a chapter describing how George
H. W. Bush oversaw the construction of a new configuration of power after
the fall of the Berlin Wall, one that resolved the fundamental components of
the Cold War on Washington’s terms.
Geographies of Migration Jun 07 2020 Migration is an enormously broad topic

of academic enquiry engaging researchers from many different social science
disciplines. A wide variety of contributors from across the globe capture
some of the methodological and conceptual range of migration research in the
discipline of Geography today. This volume covers a large area
geographically and in the expanse of subject areas involved: eighteen
chapters investigate migration from, to, or within at least fifteen
countries, with several sections spanning multiple places and scales. Many
chapters are deeply concerned with vulnerable populations, which is not only
a characteristic of much immigration scholarship but also one that connects
with other areas of geography. The study of geographical assertions of
sovereign power via the discourses of disorder, chaos, and crisis, shows
that in these transnational times, national power is being violently
reasserted, on, within, and beyond international borders. Other important
topics covered include migration and climate change, "illegality", security,
government policy, labor, family, and sexual orientation. This book was
previously published as a special issue of Annals of the Association of
American Geographers.
Afghanistan – Challenges and Prospects Aug 10 2020 After decades of turmoil
a new phase is opening up for Afghanistan, in which a new generation comes
to the fore as many of the key players from earlier phases, including
foreign interventionist powers, leave the scene. Although this new phase
offers new possibilities and increased hope for Afghanistan’s future, the
huge problems created in earlier phases remain. This book presents a
comprehensive overall assessment of the current state of politics and
society in Afghanistan, outlining the difficulties and discussing the future
possibilities. Many of the contributors are Afghans or Afghan insiders, who
are able to put forward a much richer view of the situation than outside
foreign observers.
Deepening Neoliberalism, Austerity, and Crisis Sep 22 2021 From bank
bailouts to austerity, Europe's and Ireland's response to the economic
crisis has been engineered specifically to shift the burden of paying for
the crisis onto ordinary citizens while investors, financiers, bankers and
the privileged are protected. The authors expose the class-based nature of
Ireland's crisis resolution.
Self-determinable Development of Small Islands Jan 03 2020 This book aims
to clarify the present situation of the relations between small island
countries and territories on the one hand and the great powers, mainland
areas, and mega-islands on the other, and explores how small island
countries and territories preserve and build their identity under
globalization. This book is divided into five parts. The first part presents
papers on issues that are related to Okinawa: the American military
presence, the formation of a global human network, and the history of and
language revitalization in Okinawa. The second part includes papers on
security in East Asia and the Pacific Region: the history of and present
issues in international relations within the South and East China Sea areas.
The third part presents papers on economic issues and social developments on
small islands. The fourth part deals with ocean policies and marine resource
management in the Pacific Region by the United States, Australia, and Japan.
Finally, the fifth part presents papers on the revitalization of three
indigenous languages. All the chapters of the book are based on the

achievements of the research project “Towards New Island Studies: The
Ryukyus as an academic node between East Asia and Oceania” conducted by the
International Institute for Okinawan Studies at the University of the
Ryukyus. This 5-year project was funded by the Japanese Ministry of
Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology and aimed to contribute
academically to the creation of sustainable and self-determinable societies
in small island regions. This work will be extremely useful and informative
for readers in small island countries and territories and for researchers
who are interested in small island issues to understand the current
situation and who wish to consider effectual and feasible solutions.
Local Government and Urban Governance in Europe Aug 29 2019 This book
discusses innovative responses and reforms developed in critical areas of
urban governance in European countries. It examines the impact of European
Union’s policies on the urban agenda and on local governance, and the impact
of the transition to democracy in Central and in Southern Europe on local
self-government systems. The book is divided into three parts: i) Crisis,
Reform and Innovation in Local Government; ii) EU Policies, the Urban Agenda
and Local Governance; and iii) Citizen Participation in Local Government.
Providing an extensive and updated overview of key challenges in the
governance of cities in Europe, the book will be of interest to students and
researchers in the broader field of urban studies, and for policy-makers,
especially those engaged in urban governance in European countries. /div
Human Rights and the Dark Side of Globalisation Feb 25 2022 Cover -- Half
Title -- Title Page -- Copyright Page -- Table of Contents -- Notes on
contributors -- Preface -- Introduction: human rights in an age of
international cooperation -- Part I General issues pertaining to human
rights and transnational law enforcement -- 1 Shared responsibility for
human rights violations: a relational account -- 2 Extraterritoriality and
human rights: prospects and challenges -- Part II Law enforcement and
security operations -- 3 Transnational operations carried out from a State's
own territory: armed drones and the extraterritorial effect of international
human rights conventions -- 4 NSA surveillance and its meaning for
international human rights law -- 5 Jurisdiction at sea: migrant
interdiction and the transnational security state -- 6 Counter-piracy:
navigating the cloudy waters of international law, domestic law and human
rights -- 7 Rescuing migrants at sea and the law of international
responsibility -- Part III Migration control and access to asylum -- 8
Relinking power and responsibility in extraterritorial immigration control:
the case of immigration liaison officers -- 9 State responsibility and
migration control: Australia's international deterrence model -- 10 Multistakeholder operations of border control coordinated at the EU level and the
allocation of international responsibilities -- 11 A 'blind spot' in the
framework of international responsibility? Third-party responsibility for
human rights violations: the case of Frontex -- 12 The legality of Frontex
Operation Hera-type migration control practices in light of the Hirsi
judgement -- 13 The Dark Side of Globalization: do EU border controls
contribute to death in the Mediterranean? -- 14 'Outsourcing' protection and
the transnational relevance of protection elsewhere: the case of UNHCR -Index
Thinking beyond Boundaries Jun 19 2021 Touching on civil-military relations

and the global challenges involved with hacking, foreign aid, weapons
proliferation, international trade, and climate change, Thinking beyond
Boundaries draws thoughtful conclusions about the proper role of the United
States around the world.
The Prison Boundary Apr 17 2021 This book explores the idea of the prison
boundary, identifying where it is located, which processes and performances
help construct and animate it, and who takes part in them. Although the
relationship between prison and non-prison has garnered academic interest
from various disciplines in the last decade, the cultural performance of the
boundary has been largely ignored. This book adds to the field by exploring
the complexity of the material and symbolic connections that exist between
society and carceral space. Drawing on a range of cultural examples
including governmental legislation, penal tourism, prisoner work programmes
and art by offenders, Jennifer Turner attends to the everyday, practised
manifestations and negotiations of the prison boundary. The book reveals how
prisoners actively engage with life outside of prison and how members of the
public may cross the boundary to the inside. In doing so, it shows the
prison boundary to be a complex patchwork of processes, people and parts.
The book will be of great interest to scholars and upper-level students of
criminology, carceral geography and cultural studies.
European Products Nov 12 2020 On the Mediterranean island of Cyprus, rural
villages, traditional artefacts, even atmospheres and experiences are
considered heritage. Heritage making not only protects, but also produces,
things, people, and places. Since the Republic of Cyprus joined the European
Union in 2004, heritage making and Europeanization are increasingly
intertwined in Greek-Cypriot society. Against the backdrop of a long-term
ethnographic engagement, the author argues that heritage emerges as an
increasingly standardized economic resource, a “European product.”
Implemented in historic preservation, rural tourism, culinary traditions,
nature protection, and urban restoration projects, heritage policy has
become infused with transnational market regulations and neoliberal property
regimes.
Borderless Worlds for Whom? Mar 17 2021 The optimism heralded by the end of
the Cold War and the idea of an emerging borderless world was soon shadowed
by conflicts, wars, terrorism, and new border walls. Migrants, asylum
seekers, and refugees have simultaneously become key political figures.
Border and mobility studies are now two sides of the same coin. The chapters
of this volume reflect the changing relations between borders, bordering
practices, and mobilities. They provide both theoretical insights and
contextual knowledge on how borders, bordering practices, and ethical issues
come together in mobilities. The chapters scrutinize how bounded
(territorial) and open/networked (relational) spaces manifest in various
contexts. The first section, ‘Borders in a borderless world’, raises
theoretical questions. The second, ‘Politics of inclusion and exclusion’,
looks at bordering practices in the context of migration. The third section,
‘Contested mobilities and encounters’, focuses on tourism, which has been an
‘accepted’ form of mobility but which has recently become an object of
critique because of overtourism. Section four, ‘Borders, security,
politics’, examines bordering practices and security in the EU and beyond,
highlighting how the migration/border politics nexus has become a national

and supra-national political challenge. The chapters of this
interdisciplinary volume contribute both conceptually and empirically to
understanding contemporary bordering practices and mobilities. It is
essential reading for geographers, political scientists, sociologists, and
international relations scholars interested in the contemporary meanings of
borders and mobilities.
Global Intelligence Oversight Oct 12 2020 In a world that is increasingly
unstable, intelligence services like the American CIA and the United
Kingdom's MI6 exist to deliver security. Whether the challenge involves
terrorism, cyber-security, or the renewed specter of great power conflict,
intelligence agencies mitigate threats and provide decisional advantage to
national leaders. But empowered intelligence services require adequate
supervision and oversight, which must be about more than the narrow (if
still precarious) task of ensuring the legality of covert operations and
surveillance activities. Global Intelligence Oversight is a comparative
investigation of how democratic countries can govern their intelligence
services so that they are effective, but operate within frameworks that are
acceptable to their people in an interconnected world. The book demonstrates
how the institutions that oversee intelligence agencies participate in the
protection of national security while safeguarding civil liberties,
balancing among competing national interests, and building public trust in
inherently secret activities. It does so by analyzing the role of courts and
independent oversight bodies as they operate in countries with robust
constitutional frameworks and powerful intelligence services. The book also
illuminates a new transnational oversight dynamic that is shaping and
constraining security services in new ways. It describes how global
technology companies and litigation in transnational forums constitute a new
form of oversight whose contours are still undefined. As rapid changes in
technology bring the world closer together, these forces will complement
their more traditional counterparts in ensuring that intelligence activities
remain effective, legitimate, and sustainable.
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